Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
The Construction Industry Licensing Board hereby gives notice that the petition filed by Innovel Solutions, Inc. on November 17, 2015, seeking a declaratory statement as to whether the hook up of dishwashers is exempt from the licensure requirements under 489.103(6) and 489.103(9), FS, has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition was published in Vol. 41, No. 234, of the December 4, 2015, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The person to be contacted regarding this petition is: Dan Biggins, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0783, (850)487-1395, email: Amanda.Wynn@myfloridalicense.com.
